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January 15, 2015 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILE 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Notice of Intent to File Integrated Resource Plan 
  Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission and interested parties that Rocky Mountain 
Power intends to file an application for acknowledgement of the 2015 Integrated Resource Plan 
on or about March 31, 2015. 
 
Enclosed as Appendix A letter is the Confidential Information Certificate that Rocky Mountain 
Power desires parties in this docket to execute prior to obtaining access to confidential 
information. 
 
Any inquiries regarding this matter should be directed to Bob Lively at 801-220-4052 or me at 
801-220-4050. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
 
cc:  Division of Public Utilities 
  



 
 

 
 
 

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION CERTIFICATE 
IN DOCKET NO. 15-035-04 

 
 

 I have reviewed the Public Service Commission of Utah Rule R746-100-16 with respect 
to the review and use of confidential information and agree to comply with the terms and 
conditions of said rule in Docket 15-035-04.. 
 
 
 
       ____________________________________ 
       Signature 
 
 
       ____________________________________ 
       Name (Type or Print) 
 
 
       ____________________________________ 
       Employer or Firm 
 
 
       ____________________________________ 
       Business Address 
 
 
       ____________________________________ 
       Party Represented 
 
 
       ____________________________________ 
       Date Signed 
 
 
  


